
comparing      
emissions from 

these facilities and 
former power   

stations fuelled by 
coal. This will be 

part of                
developing       

children’s critical 
thinking skills. 

 

Bonfire/Firework   
safety 

As we approach bonfire 
night and fireworks   

appear in the shops, 
please have a          

conversation with your 
children about staying 
clear of inappropriate 

firework use. We know 
there are unscrupulous 
suppliers, where these 
can get into the hands 
of older children and so 
your children need to 

know the dangers. 

News and Views 

Wibsey Primary— The Village School 

A HUGE thank you to 
our wonderful office 
team who worked so 

hard to sort out      
consultation evening 

after the appointment 
booking system 

crashed. Not only were 
they on to the       

company every few 
hours, they then spent 
hours and hours sorting 
out the back up paper   

system as well as  
keeping on top of all 

the day jobs they have 
to do. We all            

appreciate their hard 
work.  

The class with best   
attendance this week 

was 1.1. 

They recorded an      
attendance rate of 100% 

and will be seeing Mr 
Cooper next week to 
have some additional 

playtime awarded. Well 
Done. 
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Have a         

delightful  

weekend 

Mr NMCooper 

Nigel M. 

Cooper 

Headteacher 

   

Year 5 visit to Drax 
Power station 

The first group of 
Year Five children 
have been on their 
fieldwork visit to 

Drax power station 
on Monday.  

Next weeks 

lunches 

Jacket Potatoes, 

Paninis, Sandwiches & 

Fruit. 

No Sandwiches      

Thursday 

Hot Options include 

 Monday 

Soya Pasta           
Bolognaise/Savour 

Roll/Cheddar &     
Mozzarella Hot     

Baguette 

Tuesday  

Mild Chicken Curry/

Halal Chicken 

Doplaza/Cheese & 

Potato Flan 

Wednesday  

Braised Sausage/

Braised Quorn      

Sausage/Cheddar & 

Mozzarella Hot     

Baguette 

Thursday 

 Cheese & Tomato  

Pizza/Cheese &    

Tomato Pizza with 

BBQ Drizzle 

Friday  

   Fish Fingers/

Vegetable Pakoras 

They are looking at 
the process of   

producing          
electricity and     
following the    

generation story 
from start to finish 
at Drax, a bio-mass 
plant. Our children 

will also look at 
some of the         

stories surrounding 
bio-mass and the 
controversy that 
has arisen when  


